
 

 

As we wind down another school year at Rothesay Park School we celebrate many 

events and people who have made this year so awesome!  To our grade 8 

students we wish you the best of luck in High School and an enjoyable and safe 

summer.   

A few staffing changes to make parents aware of – Mr. E Butler will be moving on 

to another location in the Fall at KVHS.  We wish Mr. Butler the best and thank 

him for the contributions that he has made to RPS.  As well, Madame LeBlanc will 

be taking a new position for the upcoming school year at Harry Miller.  Madame 

Sooley will remain with the District and Madame Cyr will fill that position.  We 

wish Mrs. Scott the very best as she moves on to new endeavors.  Our athletic 

department will for sure miss you and the many hours that you have dedicated to 

this school.  Thank you to Miss Maye who will be moving on to another position.  

We truly will miss your contribution to our school in both the classroom and in 

Drama.  I want to thank Mrs. Hussey and Ms. Marr for stepping into the positions 

of Vice Principal and Principal in my absence.  

Light the Night: 
What a perfect day and phenomenal turnout!  It was community support that 
made this event special for the student organizers and we can't thank you all 
enough.  From parents helping to set up and supervise tables, to families of 
walkers, to local participants and generous donations, it felt like something 
special was happening at the Rothesay Commons that night and that's the 
experience we wanted for everyone.  It was a wonderful tribute to Jonathan 
Young and a great lesson in community involvement for our students.  Hats off to 
all of our kids and in particular, Regan Long and John Barry for helping to organize 
the event, as well as to Sophie Lewis and Pierce Davis for speaking both on CBC 
radio and at the event.   



We are proud to announce that, in addition to the $4000.00 raised for the 
Leukemia and Lymphoma Society of Canada, we raised over $3700.00 at the walk 
alone for the Jonathan Young Memorial Amphitheatre project!  We will continue 
to raise money at the school level before the end of the year so I fully expect that 
total to be over four thousand by the end of the school year.  The students are 
living up to our school motto and "standing tall" for something they believe in!  
Congratulations to all. 
 
There is much to do before we close this chapter at RPS 
 

June 12:  Info night at KVHS for Gr 8 students 

June 14:  OML Forms Due 

June 16:  Space Day, Gr 7 Outing, Cafeteria closes 

June 19:  OML Companion Trip, Gr 6s to Huntsman 

June 21:  Gr 6 to Huntsman, Moving On Dance 

June 22:  OML/Athletics/Arts/Academic Awards/BBQ at noon 

Looking forward to the upcoming school year – Mark your calendars 

 

Have a safe and fabulous summer and thank you for all that you do to make 

Rothesay Park the wonderful school that it is. 

Mrs. Doherty 

Stand Tall Fly High Ravens 


